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 All students in grades kindergarten through sixth grade have completed their winter MAP 
benchmarking tests.  The students were challenged to meet their individual MAP goals 
and all students worked hard to do their best on these tests.  A data chart will be shared 
with the Board of Education members at the January board meeting.   
 

 We held our 2nd Quarter Recognition Assembly on Friday, January 19th.  We are very 
proud of the students’ accomplishments.  Below are some of the highlights:   

 
 55 total students were on the 2nd Quarter Honor/Super Honor Roll.  The total number of 

students on Super Honor Roll was 23.   
 We have 33 intermediate students needing to be on a Contract to Pass (Students have a 

contract if they have failed one or more class.). We continue to implement a multitude of 
interventions for students on a Contract to Pass.  These include: individualized meetings, 
tutoring, counseling, incentives, etc.   

 129 tie-dye and black MAP ribbons were distributed on Friday for the students’ recent 
performance on the winter MAP testing.  Students in all grades K – 6 earn these for 
performing at the 80% or above on the MAP benchmarking test.  

 We gave out 405 MAP goal ribbons (green, white and yellow) to students for meeting 
and/or exceeding their individual goals.   

 132 Little Devils had perfect attendance for the entire 2nd Quarter of school.    

 

 LES Committee Work –  
 PBIS Team – This team will meet in the months ahead to reflect and 

analyze trends and effectiveness for our first year of implementation.    
 Curriculum Team – The curriculum team continues to work to finalize the 

LES Writing Plan and to update/revise all other subject curriculum next 
steps.  

 Instructional Strategies Team – This team will work collaboratively to 
ensure that all needed CSIP documents are submitted in a timely manner 
to the state department.   
 

 Our Annual LES Holiday Program held on Friday, December 15th was again a huge success 
with over 400 community and family guests joining us for the afternoon program.   

 
 

 Upcoming LES school-wide events: 
 Feb. 23rd – PTC Family Movie Night  
 March 1st - Family Literacy Night from 5:30 – 7 pm  
 March 15th – Parent/Teacher Conferences 3 – 7 pm 
 March 29th - Healthy Family Series # 2 – Carnival of Coping 5:30 – 7 pm  


